
Chalmers Elementary  

11315 – 75 Avenue, Delta, BC   V4C 1H4 
Phone:  604-594-5437       Fax:  604-594-5391       http://ch.deltasd.bc.ca 

 

 

December 20, 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Grade 7 Students: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the process for registering your Grade 7 child at his/her 
school for Grade 8 starting in September 2019.  In order to streamline the non-catchment/non-district 
process the district is allowing continuing grade 7 students in their current elementary school to be 
automatically approved to their current school’s feeder school. 
 

The feeder school for ALL Grade 7 students currently attending Chalmers Elementary is:  
BURNSVIEW SECONDARY SCHOOL. 

 
There will be Parent Information Meetings scheduled at each Secondary School in the next few weeks. 
Please see the list below.  The purpose of these meetings will be to explain course selection and the 
registration process.   

IMPORTANT 
 

If you would like your child to attend a different Delta school, please note that non-catchment and non-
district application forms are available on-line or at any Delta school starting on February 4, 2019. 
Please let the Chalmers office know of your intentions. Completed and signed forms will be accepted at 
your preferred Secondary School for consideration starting on February 4th at 8:30 am.   Applications 
received prior to March 8, 2019 will be considered along with all other applications in this category.  If 
you have questions about catchment areas or non-catchment requests, please contact the school office.  
You might also wish to refer to the district website at http://web.deltasd.bc.ca. 
 
 

           

Parent Information Night Dates for the Different High Schools 
 

Burnsview  (French)    Thursday, January 17th                          7:00 p.m.    Library 
Burnsview     Wednesday, January 23rd                      7:00 p.m.                Library 
Delview     Tuesday, January 29th                    6:30 p.m.                Library 
North Delta     Thursday, January 24th                      7:00 p.m.                Theatre 
Sands       Monday, January 21st        6:00 p.m.                Canteen 
Seaquam     Tuesday, February 12th                       6:30 p.m.                Theatre 
 

 
I look forward to working with you to ensure that your child has a successful transition into Secondary 
School. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. J. McCallum 
Principal 

http://web.deltasd.bc.ca/

